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＜MOU has been concluded with UNISBA, Indonesia＞ 
 
On December 13, UOEH welcomed delegates of Universitas Islam Bandung (UNISBA) from Indonesia 
and concluded Memorandum of Understanding (MOU). UNISBA is located in Bandung city of West 
Java, Indonesia, and has 10 faculties including Faculty of Medicine. UOEH had welcomed delegates of 
UNISBA including the then Dean of Faculty of Medicine on March 2 this year to introduce the programs 
of occupational medicine education of UOEH.  
 
With the conclusion of MOU this time, deepening of academic cooperation in occupational medicine 
at both universities is much expected through exchange of faculty members and participation in future 
symposiums. 
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